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The importance of paddock trees

Paddock trees: how important are they
to our farming systems?

Find out more at this workshop to be
held:

Date: Friday 15 March 2019

Meeting place: 141 Monkey Creek
Road, Limestone

Time: 9.30am start finishing around
1lam

Please bring sturdy walking shoes, a
drink and hat.

To register your interest contact:
Judy Watts on 03 5736 0105
uglandcare@ugln.net

For more information contact us on:

Tel: (03) 5822 7700
&

www.ghcma.vic.gov.au
You can also follow us on:

Healthy, resilient and increasingly
productive landscapes supporting vibrant communities.

Come and listen to our guest

speakers talk about the importance
of paddock trees and how they can
benefit your stock and wildlife.

The Importance of a single
paddock tree is often
underestimated.

A paddock tree can reduce the
evaporation of soil moisture and
protects pastures: if you have a
20m tall tree in your paddock that
tree can divert wind off the
paddock for a distance up to 15
times the height of the tree.

An individual paddock tree can

also: 4 : 3
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birds and insects that help
pollinate and remove pest
insects.

This project is supported by Yea River Catchment Landcare, Upper Goulburn Landcare Network and

Goulburn Broken CMA through funding from the Australian Government’s National Landcare
Program.
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